
From: Phillips, Katherine [mailto:kwphillips@gsb.columbia.edu]  
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 3:19 PM 
To: Full-time Faculty 
Subject: Core Course Coordinator Compensation 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
We write to update you on the compensation package for those serving as core course coordinators 
going forward. As of AY2016-2017, core course coordinators will receive additional compensation of 
$13,000 for a half-course or $19,500 for a full course per year. This amount can be taken as additional 
compensation or as additional COSTAR money. If the funding is taken into COSTAR accounts, it will be 
approximately 30% higher because we do not pay the university fringe on COSTAR funding. 
  
We look forward to continually working with you to enhance the core. Please feel free to reach out to 
either of us if you have questions.  
 
Best, 
Kathy Phillips and Wei Jiang 
 
 
Katherine W. Phillips 
Senior Vice Dean 
Paul Calello Professor of Leadership & Ethics 
Office of the Dean 
Columbia Business School 
3022 Broadway, Uris Hall, Room 101 
New York, NY 10027-6902 
T: 212-854-5621 
F. 212-932-0545 
kwphillips@columbia.edu  
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